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MISS MONTEEN STOVER, sworn for the State. 
 
I worked at the National Pencil Company prior to April 25th, 1913.  I was 
at the factory at five minutes after twelve on that day.  I stayed there 
five minutes and left at ten minutes after twelve.  I went there to get my 
money.  I went in Mr. Frank's office.  He was not there.  I didn't see or 
hear anybody in the building.  The door to the metal room was closed.  I 
had on tennis shoes, a yellow hat and a brown rain coat.  I looked at the 
clock on my way up, it was five minutes after twelve and it was ten 
minutes after twelve when I started out.  I had never been in his office 
before.  The door to the metal room is sometimes open and sometimes 
closed. 
 
CROSS EXAMINATION. 
 
I didn't look at the clock to see what time it was when I left home or 
when I got back home.  I didn't notice the safe in Mr. Frank's office.  I 
walked right in and walked right out.  I went right through into the 
office and turned around and came out.  I didn't notice how many desks 
were in the outer office.  I didn't notice any wardrobe to put clothes in.  
I don't know how many windows are in the front office.  I went through the 
first office into the second office.  The factory was still and quiet when 
I was there.  I am fourteen years old and I worked on the fourth floor of 
the factory.  I knew the paying-off time was twelve o'clock on Saturday 
and that is why I went there.  They don't pay off in the office, you have 
to go up to a little window they open. 
 
RE-DIRECT EXAMINATION. 
 
The door to the metal room is sometimes closed and sometimes open.  When 
the factory isn't running the door is closed. 


